
 
 

 
                     

 Friday 23rd May 2025  
 

Year 3 Class Teachers and Transition Day Details   
  
 Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers,  
 
I hope you are all well and found last week’s initial transition information useful. Over the last few weeks, our year 3 team have 
been working closely with the infants to help us assign classes and teachers for September. We can now confirm who your 
child’s class teacher will be in September. Miss Taylor is new to the Y3 team, but has worked at DJS for many years. 
 

Y2 Class Year 3 Teacher 

Eagles Ms Jackson 

Kingfishers Miss Taylor 

Woodpeckers Mr Frampton 
 

 
After half term, the year 3 teachers will be visiting their new class at the infants. The purpose of the visit is to introduce 
themselves to the children and observe their learning. This will be in preparation for the children’s transition day at the juniors, 
which will take place on Tuesday 24th June.  
 

Transition Day Details – Tuesday 24th June. 
 

 Children will be walked over to the juniors by the infant staff at 9:10am.  

 Children will need to bring a named water bottle and coat (and hat if the weather is hot). 

 Morning snacks will be provided by the infant school.  

 For lunch, children will be provided with a ‘grab bag’ from the infants but children can bring additional items for lunch in 
a small named lunchbox if needed - please note we are a nut free school. 

 All regular/emergency medication will be brought across from the infants and medical plans will be shared with the 
office team.   

 Children will be picked up at 3:30pm from Dobcroft Junior School on the back yard. The back yard is through the 
gate to the left of the main entrance which is also used for DASH. Please see attached map if you’re unsure. The 
children will be dismissed by their new Y3 teacher. Please ensure that if your child is due to be collected by 
someone else that day, you inform their current class teacher so that they can let the junior school know who 
to expect. If your child is attending an after-school club, they will be collected by a member of the Dobcroft Infant staff 
and taken to their club.  

 

The Year 3 team have planned some exciting and fun activities to help the children feel happy and confident about starting their 
new school. If your child is feeling a little worried, you could encourage them to write down any questions or concerns and put 
them in an envelope. They can give this to their new class teacher on transition day, and they will do their best to answer them. 

If you have any questions or queries yourself, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. You can email the junior school office at 
enquiries@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk, and they’ll pass your message on to your child’s new teacher. 

 
 
Future Diary Dates  
Don’t forget we are also holding a school tour for parents on Wednesday 9th July, where you will have the opportunity to visit 
your child’s classroom and meet their teacher. We will be sending further details of this closer to the time.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Nicola Sexton  
 
Head Teacher  
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